
 

 

Manhattan Family Church Announcement: Potluck for our NY Metro Service! 
 
Miilhan Stephens 
July 6, 2022 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters of the New York Metro Area, 

 

We are excited to see you all this Sunday for our long awaited Metro Service at 4W43! 

 

Regarding lunch, our team has decided to do potluck since it has been a while that we have done so. 

Therefore, we are asking everyone to consider bringing a dish, dessert or drink to donate to our potluck 

lunch! For your convenience, we have created a sign up sheet in which you can indicate what you would 

like to contribute! 

 

You can access the form by clicking here: forms,gle/pMXVimM7ZZ8ZH5929 

 

If you have any questions, please email us at manhattanfamilychurch@ gmail,com! 

 

We hope to see you there! Thank you and God Bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Manhattan Family/NY Metro Team 

 

HPHC of Manhattan 

4 West 43rd Street. 

Room 717 

New York, NY 10036 

Email: manhattanfamilychurch@ gmail,com 

 

 

 



New York Metro Service Potluck Sign Up
Form
Please fill out this form if you can offer any food or drink to donate for our NY Metro 
Service as we are expecting between 100-150 people to come.  Our volunteer team will 
be able to take your dish and/or drinks to our designated table.  You can email us at 
manhattanfamilychurch@gmail.com if you have any questions!

* Required

Name *

Your answer

Email

Your answer

Phone Number (optional)

Your answer



Drinks (Soda, Juice, Water, etc)

Dessert (Cake, Cookies, Bread, Muffins, etc)

Sandwiches

Chicken

Beef

Fish

Pasta

Salad

Fruits

Snacks (chips, pretzels, popcorn, etc)

Other:

Never submit passwords through Google Forms.

This content is neither created nor endorsed by Google. Report Abuse - Terms of Service - Privacy Policy

Are you able to bring any of the following food/drinks for potluck (you are also

welcome to bring anything not listed here) drinks/juice to the party? 

*

Are you able to help volunteer to serve lunch?

Your answer

Submit Clear form




